
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 6, 2020 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  All Port Authority of Guam Employees 

 

From:  Rory J. Respicio, General Manager 

 

Subject: Labor Day 2020 

 

On behalf of the Port Authority of Guam Board of Directors, Deputy General Managers Dominic 

G. Muna and Luis R. Baza and myself, we would like to wish the employees of the Port Authority 

of Guam a Happy Labor Day! 

 

You have worked so hard and deserve to be recognized for your outstanding efforts. You are the 

reason why the Port has been so successful this year. Every milestone we reached is because of 

your efforts and your love and dedication to the Port and our entire community.  

 

In spite of the challenges we face due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Port has remained fully 

operational and continues to provide essential services to the community. Your enthusiasm and 

commitment to your job has allowed the shelves in our community to stay fully stocked. Each of 

your individual contributions to the collective team is what makes you great and what makes this 

agency great. We are thankful to each of you for working hard, sharing ideas, creating a culture of 

respect and for being driven to achieve continued success for the Port.  

 

Let us celebrate your achievements from this past year and look forward with excitement to do 

what we can do together in the coming year! On this day when we celebrate labor, we celebrate 

you. Happy Labor Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero 
Governor of Guam 

Joshua F. Tenorio 
Lieutenant Governor 


